
Recommendation: 

 

I engaged Mark for chemistry diligence on a small molecule neuroscience in-licensing 

opportunity.  The counterparty was justifiably concerned about disclosing proprietary chemical 

structure information to us during diligence.  Mark assessed the program on our behalf without 

disclosing proprietary chemistry information.  His review was thorough and insightful and we 

relied heavily on his conclusions.  Finally, the counterparty also spoke highly of Mark’s 

competency and professionalism, which is obviously very important to me as a prospective 

partner.  I will use Mark again in the future for engagements like this.       

 

Tom Storey 

Senior Director Corporate Development 

 

 


